Q&A Summary for 669 – Reviewing Your Data at Upload: Tools in the ADR Web System and Check 
Your XML Feature	
	#
	Questions
	Answers

	[bookmark: _Hlk531342534]1.
	Is this webinar available to listen to in the future?	

	The webinar recording is usually available within 1 week of the webinar. The webinar slides and Q&A are usually posted within 2 weeks. All completed webinars and related resources can be found in the webinar archives.

	2.
	I am a Part A recipient who contributes to my state’s ADAP. Do I need to complete an ADR?
	If you are not a Part B recipient, you do not need to complete an ADR. Recipients of Parts A, C, and D RWHAP funds do not need to complete the ADR.

	3.
	Since there are no changes to the ADR schema and validations, do I still need to download the ADR Manual for 2019?
	You should still download the 2019 ADR Instruction Manual because there are some new clarifications that may be helpful. While there are no new reporting requirements, there is still new information in the manual. 

	4.
	When will the d-code list be available?
	The Excel d-code database will be released the week of February 24th. We are currently working with HAB to get the Multum Database and we will send out an announcement as soon as it is available. Please join the DART listserv to receive this update when it is available.

	5. 
	When there is no APTC (Premium Tax Credit) with the ACA plan, should it should be reported as a full premium payment?
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Yes, if the ADAP is paying the full premium, whether it is an ACA or a non-marketplace plan, it is considered full premium assistance.

	6.
	Are persons whose premiums are paid by ADAPs still reported as “no insurance” on the ADR?
	For these clients, you should report the insurance option that best matches the plan that the program is paying for. You should only report “no insurance” when a client was uninsured during some point during the reporting year.
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